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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Potterhanworth Church of England 
Primary School. 
 
As a headteacher of a church school, you will be able to access a breadth of support services 
from both the Local Authority and the Lincoln Diocesan Board of Education (LDBE).  
 
You will be warmly welcomed into the church school family. In the family, there is the diocesan 
education team and there are 142 Church of England schools and academies in the diocese of 
Lincoln. Each year, we hold the Church Schools Festival in Lincoln Cathedral for all Y6 pupils, staff 
and volunteers. This is a very special ‘family’ occasion and you of course would be most welcome 
to join us at this event if you are appointed. 
 
When you start in your new post, we will ensure that a diocesan education adviser is allocated to 
you and in conjunction with the LA, we will arrange for you to have an experienced church 
school headteacher to mentor you in the first year of your new post. The diocese will invite you 
to engage in a range of activities to support you in your leadership role. They include: 
 

• A diocesan development day for new church school headteachers 

• Termly headteacher briefings 

• Informal and bespoke support and advice from a named diocesan adviser and church 
school head mentor 

• An annual adviser visit to help you further develop church school effectiveness 

• Headteacher performance management support from a church school perspective 

• School Improvement support 

• Training, courses and conferences on a range of themes for yourself and leaders at all 
levels. Themes include SIAMS, RE, Collective Worship, Vision and church school 
distinctiveness and effectiveness. 

 
For a more detailed overview of the diocesan support on offer, please visit the diocesan website 
at www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com where you will find the diocesan service level agreement 
and a range of other resources and materials. 
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I hope this letter gives you an overview of the breadth of support available to complement 
the support offered by the Local Authority, teaching school hub and Governing Board. 
 
Thank you again for your interest in the post and we look forward to receiving your 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paul JE Thompson 

 
Canon Paul Thompson 
Diocesan Director of Education. 
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